Blackpool Council

Holiday Accommodation Supplementary Planning Document (SPD)
Adoption Statement

The Holiday Accommodation Supplementary Planning Document (SPD) was adopted by Blackpool
Council on 6™ November 2017. The SPD provides guidance on the Council’s planning policy approach
to direct and guide the change of use of properties in Blackpool’s holiday accommodation areas.

Any person with sufficient interest in the decision to adopt the SPD may apply to the High Court for
permission to apply for judicial review of that decision. Any such application must be made promptly
and in any event not later than three months after the date on which the SPD was adopted.

The SPD, consultation statement summarising the main issues raised during the formal consultation
period and how these were addressed, and a copy of this Adoption Statement can be viewed on the
Council’s website at www.blackpool.gov.uk/holidayaccommodation

Alternatively, the SPD and Adoption Statement can be viewed at the Customer First Centre,
Corporation Street, Blackpool, FY1 1NF during normal opening hours.

If you require any further information please contact the Planning Strategy Team:

Telephone: 01253 476009
Email: planning.strategy@blackpool.gov.uk
Post: Planning Strategy Team

Planning Department

PO Box 17

Corporation Street

Blackpool FY1 1LZ




